
NOTE FROM THE BCA PRESIDENT 
 
Dear BCA members: 
 
The recent election for three new members to the Board of Directors is complete, and the 
results were tabulated by our CPA firm of Perks-Pusateri. 
 
Mike Book, Sidney Meyer and Bill Stoneberg were the candidates with the top 3 vote totals. 
They will be seated as your new Board members at the conclusion of the National Meet in 
Midwest City.  
 
The official communication from Perks-Pusateri is below. 
 
Thank you to each candidate for volunteering to serve the BCA membership. 
 
Alan Oldfield, President 
Buick Club of America 
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